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In a review of our Talking book Services records we note that you no longer receive the older RC books that were on cassette tape. However our files indicate that you still have the yellow RC player loaned to you from this program.
We would appreciate it if you would send this player back so that others may use it. Remember that all equipment may be mailed back at no cost to you. 
To help you identify the RC player, here is the model and serial numbers:


Please feel free to call us if you have any questions. Our toll-free number in New Hampshire is 1-800-491-4200.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Equipment Control Officer
